
June 6, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Joyce Larkin 

Media Director 

Office of the Honorable Louis Stokes 

House of Representatives 

2365 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Joyce: 

 

It was good to see you at the hearing on Wednesday.  I am grateful for the kind remarks 

Congressman Stokes made in his testimony. 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed three copies of the Review Board’s FY 1996 report.  Please do not 

hesitate to call me if we can be of further assistance to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


